
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 1/4/2023 12:48:31 AM

First name: Noah

Last name: Hartford

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: Please do not let Perpetua begin mining at Stibnite or Meadow Creek! A for profit gold mine is the

last thing we need in the South Salmon River drainage. We have an opportunity to honor Nez Perce Tribal

treaties, protect incredible salmon, and wilderness. We owe it to the Tribes and future generations to protect this

unique area and all that it is!!!


